
 
 
 

 
 
 August 25, 2006 
 
 
 
Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Management Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
Subject:  Final Major Facility Review Permit for Facility # A9013 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
This is to advise you that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District is issuing a 
minor revision to the Major Facility Review Permit for the BFI – The Recyclery and 
International Disposal Corporation of CA. (Newby Island Landfill), facility number 
A9013. 
 
The District proposed the minor revision to the permit for this facility on April 25, 
2006.  The purpose of the permit revision is to incorporate routine physical 
modifications to the landfill gas collection and control system and the installation of 
an additional landfill gas flare.  There is no change in the permitted capacity of the 
landfill. 
 
No comments were received from EPA or the facility on the proposed revisions. 
 
A copy of the final Major Facility Review Permit is enclosed.  If you have any 
questions on this matter, please call Dennis Jang, Senior Air Quality Engineer, at 
(415) 749-4707. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ____________________________________  
     Jack Broadbent 
 Executive Officer/Air Pollution Control Officer 
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